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Letter from the President, Ray Fedele

Fall 2014

In this issue

Our year is winding down as an association
as well as the scasons. 2014 has been a
productive year with increased membership,
renewals and excitement about the future of
j the lake. The association has been busy

i M promoting your interests with the Corps as New Covekeepers

Presidents Message 1

Winter tips for Storing your Boat

well as all the other stakeholders in the
Savannah River Basin. Here are some of our activities over the past Green Pond Mega Ramp Complete
year;
A Note from the BAS.S. Master
, : Cassic Tournament Vice President
: Anderson County’s new mega ramp was finished and ready ; :
for the B.A.S.S. Master Classic fishing event in the next few Letter to LHA from Commander
months. An executive of the event spoke to the members at the of the Corps Savannah District
annual meeting in October and reviewed why they choose to :
return for a second time. 2014 Annual Meeting
. We presented the Georgia Environmental Protection Department fehnitomuin: Bhads
with a letter of objections on the pending water withdrawal permit New Membership Levels
at the under construction Plant Vogtle nuclear plant as well as in 2015
opinions on the Corps new agreement with Duke Energy on -
re-licensing agreement for water releases from Lake Keowee. Anderson County Marine Patrol
Encourages Dock ID s
s We solidified our cooperation with the lake associations above us on
Lake Keowee and Jocassee, FOLKS and also the Friends of Lake
Thurmond and Lake Russell below us.
< LHA and the Corps of Engincers sponsored the annual lake cleanup
and provided an appreciation lunch for the participants.
' We reviewed all the past environmental assessment and master
plans for the Sanctuary Point development in the Fairplay area. At
this point there is no activity on this development since a current
environmental impact assessment has not begun.
C Our Cove Keepers group is recruiting members and has

conducted a number of training sessions.

continued on page 2



Officers & Directors
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Ray Fedele, President

Clemson Forest with the Corps presenting the impact

Vacant, Vice President
and timing of the Comprehensive Drought Study Phase 2.

Doug Young, Treasurer

Maeant Ly . The association continued to promote cooperation
between the states of SC, GA and the Corps for adaptive
Executive Staff management of the Lake. We continue to be involved

with all stakeholder groups in an effort to advise our

iiceh Bumbam, members of all activities that effect our water.

Executive Director

Kelley Davies, As we begin to plan for next year please feel free to send us your
thoughts and ideas. Also, remember to talk to your friends,
neighbors and local business about what we are accomplishing
and encourage them to join. And don’t forget if you are

Co?rll':icttt%res gﬂgirs interested in serving on a committee or any other capacity
e-mail Kelley at www.lhaoflice@charter.net
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WINTER TIPS FOR
STORING YOUR BOAT

Even if winters are mild where you boat, you still need to be proactive about preventing problems.

Rain

To protect your boat during the rainy season, be sure that your bilge pump works and your battery has
enough charge to run the pump. If you don’t take your boat out, visit it after a heavy rain and at least once a
month. You Will save yourself a lot of heartache (and a bundle of money).

Winter storms
In winter, winds and storms often blow from a different direction. What effect will this have on your
rigging? Consider all the places where your rigging might possibly strike, and take measures to prevent

damage from any direction. You and your insurance company will be glad you did.

Dock lines and fenders
During fierce winter storms, frayed dock lines can part, damaging your vessel. Storms can also carry away
your fenders. Be sure you have the correct dock lines for your boat. If you're not sure, check the guidelines

in Chapman’s and the West Marine catalogue.

Canvas covers
Check your canvas covers and canvas and vinyl superstructures (in your flybridge, for example). Stitching
can come apart at the most inconvenient times, causing water damage in places you assumed were protected.

‘This is another good reason to inspect your boat monthly and after every heavy storm.

Rodents
Many marinas have undeveloped land nearby that can be home to many small animals. These animals don’t
like cold weather any more than the rest of us do and seek warm shelter wherever they can. If you have a

heat source or food aboard, your boat could be a target for rodents.

Safety
If you boat during the winter, wear adequate clothing and stay warm. Remember that the water temperature

is colder and rain may make the currents heavier. Review the tide and current charts for your area.

Here’s hoping that you and your boat weather the winter successfully and that spring finds you in excellent
condition to make the best of another wonderful boating season. — Samantha Fordyce United States Sail

and Power Squadrons




e CoveKeepers Get Trained

The CoveKeepers are growing by leaps and bounds thanks to Ruth Anne Maciag and Larry Dyck.
When new CoveKeepers volunteer they must be trained so Larry, the originator of the CK group,
trains them on what to look for and how to handle various situations that they encounter. During
the training the volunteers learn not only what to look for but in addition they learn much about
the Lake from a professional environmentalist, Larry. The instruction begins on land then quickly
proceeds to on the water training, for hands on experiences. The Lake is divided into areas and

each group tackles one area and reports their findings.

If you are interested in this hands on activity get in touch with Kelley at www.lhaoffice@charter.net

Larry Dyck, CoveKeeper founder,
discussing lake areas to be inspected

with just trained CoveKeepers

New volunteers heading out on

the lake for hands on training.

New CoveKeeper volunteers receiving
instruction from Larry Dyck, before the

on-the-water class session.




The $4.1 million Green Pond site is ready. Crews
finished pouring concrete for the 600-ton,
multilane ramp in October, and grading and
paving has been done with an official ribbon
cutting ceremony scheduled for late December,
according to Matt Schell, manager of the
Anderson County Parks Department.

Visit Anderson executive director Jennifer
Norman said preparations for the first event
at Green Pond, the B.A.S5.5 Master Classic are
coming along. She expects between 3,000
and 5,000 spectators on the eastern shore of
Hartwell Lake at the new landing every day
of the event,

“Prep is going well; we are really just working
on logistics now,” Norman said Wednesday. “We
had a well-attended volunteer meeting and

we are waiting on BASS to give us a few more
details before we have another.”

Built as a economic development driver, the new
landing is living up to its mission. Because of it,
the Hartwell Lake’s 2015 tournament calendar is

getting crowded. In addition to the Classic,
American Bass Anglers (ABA) announced that
Green Pond Landing will host the 2015 American
Fishing Tour National Championship Oct. 17 -23.
More than 200 boats are expected to compete.

"We feel privileged to be working with a first class
organization such as Visit Anderson,” said ABA
president Morris Sheehan. “With the help of Visit
Anderson, this should be an AFT Championship
for the record books.”

The American Fishing Tour was originally known
as the Military Bass Anglers Association until its
purchase by the ABA in 2000. Tour officials call it
the “largest grassroots angler tournament trail” in
the United States, with more than 80 divisions
(19 in Georgia, Tennessee and South Carolina).

Visit Anderson recently launched a Fish Lake
Hartwell page on Facebook
(www.facebook.com/fishlakehartwell)

and is getting traffic with its @fishhartwellsc
effort on Twitter, Norman added.



A Note from the B.A.S.S. Master

Classic Tournament Vice President
By Dawe Precht VB/Editorial {F Communications

Of all the fisheries to have hosted the GEICO Bassmaster Classic in its 45
years of existence, Lake Hartwell has to be among the most scenic. I was
reminded of that fact during my recent visit to the lake at the invitation of
Herb Burnham and the Lake Hartwell Association.

As we visited with Glenn Brill (director of the Anderson County Parks,
Recreation & Tourism Division) at the Green Pond Landing site, I looked
across the lake and thought back to February 2008, when the Classic was first held on Hartwell. Water
levels were lower at that time than they are now, but the lake was no less attractive. And the fishing
certainly didn’t suffer. Winner Alton Jones of Texas caught almost 50 pounds of bass in three days on
Hartwell under less than ideal conditions.

Although Jones did not qualify this year to fish the 2015 Classic, the field of 56 anglers in the tournament
is filled with extremely skilled bass fishermen — the strongest contingent ever assembled, according to
some observers.

I also enjoyed my time with members of the Lake Hartwell Association during their annual meeting on
October 18. T wish I had thought then to compliment the organization on their efforts to keep Lake
Hartwell so beautiful. Instead, I spent my allotted speaking time giving a brief history of B.A.S.S. and
the Bassmaster Classic and offering a glimpse of what fans can expect to see Feb. 20-22, when
competition on Lake Hartwell gets underway.

The thousands of people attending the daily take-offs on at Green Pond Landing will see a first-class
launch facility that is perfectly suited for the Classic. The hundreds who go out on the lake in their own
boats will be able to cheer on their favorite professional anglers as they hunt for the winning bass —
worth $300,000 to the champion — somewhere in the lake.

And those who check out the Classic Outdoor Expo presented by Dick’s Sporting Goods in Greenville’s
TD Convention Center and the weigh-ins at the Bon Secours Wellness Center will find throngs of
passionate fishing fans. And they’ll understand why it’s known as “the Super Bowl of Bass Fishing.” Or
why Sports Illustrated Magazine suggested in an article this year, “They really should call the Super Bowl
‘the Bassmaster Classic of Football.”

By the way, anyone wanting more information about the upcoming Bassmaster Classic can find what they
need on www.bassmaster.com. And for those who can’t get out on the water to watch the fishermen at

work, the action will be broadcast live on that website, and several hours of original program will be aired
on ESPN2 shortly after the event.

For a few days in February, Lake Hartwell will become the center 1 BASSMASI[“

of the universe for bass anglers worldwide.
~ CLASSIC




Letter to LHA
from

Commander of s B
the Corps Savannah District

To the members of Lake Hartwell Association,

I wanted to express my gratitude for your warm reception of my staff and me Oct. 18,
and allowing us to participate in your annual meeting. | enjoyed speaking with you as
a group as well as to individuals.

My visits to Lake Hartwell enable me to grasp more fully the significance of our mission,
our partnership and our connection to your piece of the world. We at the Corps are
frequently looking at data associated with Lake Hartwell and the other basin lakes. We
analyze the hydrology, biology, real estate, maps and boundaries.

But when | visit, | realize how impersonal that information can be. During all my stakeholder
visits I am able to shake hands and talk with people whose lives are identified with the part
of the basin in which they live and do business. And Lake Hartwell is a very beautiful and
memorable part of this basin,

This last visit | had the distinct privilege to see the Lake Hartwell from the air. LHA and one
of their members Greg Shore arranged for a helicopter flight so that | could have a more
personal understanding of the lake’s value — not only in terms of commerce, but the life it
enables! Indeed, every part of the Savannah River Basin creates value for all those who
share in its resources. From the headwaters to the estuary, we all depend on the freshwater
resource of this watershed.

Thank you for welcoming me and inviting me to share a small part of what contributes to
the richness of this basin and your lives. Allow me to reassure you that | consider my role

as the Corps’ Savannah District commander not only a privilege, but a critical responsibility.
Know that | have keen interests in fair and efficient water management for all stakeholders
in the basin. | believe the ongoing bi-state water caucus represents a valuable opportunity
to ensure the best outcomes for all who depend on the Savannah River Basin, and you are
no small part of that. I'm proud to be a part of the caucus and a part of your lives.

VR COL Tom Tickner



was once again held in Kresge
Hall located on the shores of
Hartwell Lake in the Clemson
Experimental Forest. That venue
was selected not only because

it is centrally located on the lake,
but because it is one of the
most beautiful natural settings
in the area.

The meeting was well attended
by members and special guests
including a delegation from the
Corps of Engineer’s Hartwell
Office and their District Office in
Savannah. The delegation was
led by its commanding officer,
Colonel Thomas Tickner. Also
attending were David Precht, a
senior vice president with the
B.A.S.S. Masters organization,
State Representatives, Don
Bowen (R) SC, and Alan Powell
(R) GA. Also, as our welcoming
speaker, Anna Simon, a
well-known local author and
retired Greenville News reporter.

The Association’s annual meeting

Following a complimentary
breakfast, Ms Simon gave an
inspirational speech recalling
her decades of experience
working with the Association
and reporting on its activities
“for the sake of the lake".
Included were notable events
such as the PCB federal lawsuit
and several droughts of record
in which the Association and its
members were involved.

Those of us who were living in
the area at the time will
remember well the 2010 B.AS.S.
Masters Classic tournament that
took place on Hartwell Lake.
The Classic is considered the
“Super Bowl of Bass Fishing”,
and we should take pride in
being selected to once again
host that event. Not only will it
bring millions of dollars to the
area, but will attract
international attention to the
lake and the region. David
Precht, Senior VP of
Communications and
Publications for B.A.S.5. Masters
was kind enough to drive up
from Birmingham, AL, to addres
our meeting and answer
questions concerning the Class
David was inducted into the Ba
Fishing Hall of Fame years ago,



and this will be the 38th Classic
he will have attended. At Dave’s
request, the Association arranged
a pre-meeting tour of the new
Green Pond facility, including
project manager Matt Schell, who
answered many of his questions
and assured him the facility
would be ready for the Classic

in February.

The year 2013 will be
remembered by many as the
year the two states (SC and GA)
formed Water Caucuses in their
respective General Assemblies,
and then came together to form
a Joint Caucus focused on the
Savannah River Basin. That joint
caucus first met in September of
that year, and was attended by
the Governors of both states in
addition to hundreds of
stakeholders and state, federal

1968 Storage Balancing Procedure

Duska Projects UsAcE

Projects

T Hartweil ¥
Thurmond f;

and local government officials.

Its purpose was to create a
working partnership aimed at
improving management of the
shared river basin, including the
lakes. Following the joint
meeting the Lake Hartwell
Association, with assistance from
its (stakeholder) counterparts on
lakes Keowee and Thurmond,
drafted a resolution for both
states to consider adopting. The
resolution specifically called for
the Corps of Engineers to use
more real time information and
adaptive management (flexibility)
in their control of water flows,
especially during periods of
drought. Both states’ General
Assemblies made minor changes
to the draft and both adopted
their respective versions. The
original signed and sealed
documents were presented to
lake stakeholders during separate
sessions of the General Assemblies
in the respective state capitols.
These framed documents were

presented to Colonel Tickner at
the annual meeting. State
Representatives Don Bowen and
Alan Powell presented for their
respective states. Both were
leaders in getting their respective
caucuses formed and in bringing
the two caucuses together. Lake
stakeholders participating
included Harry Shelley of FOSRB
for Thurmond and Russell, and
Ben Turetzky of FOLKS for
Keowee and Jocasse. Colonel
Tickner promised the framed
resolutions would be hung in a
prominent location in his
Savannah office.

As always, the meeting ended
with the Corps of Engineers
presenting an update on water
management activities in the
Savannah Basin and expectations
for the near future based on
current conditions and official

cont on pg. 10



2014 ANNUAL MEETING cont.

weather forecasts. Also covered Hartwell during droughts.

was an overview of significant Once again following the
revisions in the drought meeting, Silas Knight Cox,
contingency planning as a result Manager of the Clemson

of Duke Energy’s recently Experimental Forest volunteered
approved agreement with the to conduct a guided nature tour
Corps based on Duke’s new which has become a pleasant
water management permit and informative extra touch for
covering lakes Jocassee and meeting attendees.

Keowee. This includes some Thanks again Silas.

increases in releases into

v

LHA Technical Committee Updates

We welcome Margarit Gray, our new LHA Technical Committee co-chair! Margaritis a retired biology
professor from Anderson University. The committee met in September to discuss the algae in Lake
Hartwell, as well as other on-going projects: including the Green Pond boat ramp, Sanctuary Point
development plans, the Phase Il Comp Study status, and lake levels. Each member of the committee
follows specific projects.

You ask what is the Technical Committee . Well it is group of interested individuals that review and
monitor lake shoreline development, projects that affect the quality and quantity of water in the

lake as well as establishing guidelines for the future of our most important resource water. If you are
interested in joining this committee we welcome your help.

Please contact Kelley at www.lhaoffice@charter.net
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Available in 2015

Beginning with the first quarter renewals we will be offering some increased levels of
donation above our $35 family level. These levels will allow those of you who want to
contribute more a level of giving that will provide you with some LHA gear as well as

some additional recognition in our newsletter and our website. The cost of our

expenses has increased as well as the cost of printing, meetings, =
travel and other activities we need to =
accomplish “For the Sake of the Lake”.
Business members will also be able to donate
at different levels that will allow increased listing “am®® o (F e T
as well as business card size ads in our newsletter ’ ' : =
and website.

If you are interested e-mail Kelley at

www.membership@lakehartwellassociation.org

G Latest News

BROECTIONS SHOW LAXZ LEVEL FOR MARTWELL LAXE WALL VARY SATWELN 55,9 AND 6548 FEET FOR THE
PERIOD DECEMEER 3 THRGUSH DECTIEER 1




Anderson County Marine Patrol

Encourages Dock ID

The Anderson County Sheriff's Lake Patrol (Marine
One) is regularly patrolling the lake with a boat

and two jet skis. The officers currently have to rely
on GPS coordinates to determine a location of an
incident or dock. This normally highlights an area
with multiple docks as opposed to identifying a

street address. They suggest placing your address

on the side of your dock for easier ID.

Lake front residents are reminded that Marine
One’s effectiveness is dependent upon our
residents eyes and ears to notice anything

suspicious or “out of place”. Their e-mail is

marinepatrol@andersonsheriff.com
and their phone number is 864-260-4444 for
non-urgent calls and direct lines to an officer

for more urgent calls 864-844-3050.

QS

Pictured Above: Herb Burnham, Excutive Director LHA,
COL Tom Tickner, and Stan Simpson

Savannah Corps OF Engineer Staff
Fly over Lake Harwell




Although draining a swimming pool is sometimes necessary for maintenance
Or)e Mol/-e Pml Ru le or safety, where you drain that water can impact our environment and us.
Pool water is treated with chlorine and other chemicals, which are toxic to fish
T T 101431 LAIFRAPEHAITATTT Viogioe and aquatic animals and plants. Improper pool discharge may also contribute
to localized flooding issues around our homes and roads. When it’s time for

you to drain your pool, take the following precautions to help protect your
community and downstream water quality.

Where should | drain my pool water?
e Contact your utility operator to find out if they will accept discharge to the
sanitary sewer system. Do not drain your pool to a septic tank system.

¢ If the sanitary sewer is not an option, once you have taken the steps listed
on the back of this card, slowly discharge your pool to a vegetated area of
ground that allows water to soak into the earth. You must seek permission
from your local municipal or county stormwater sewer authority prior to
discharge to the stormwater system.

Remember, it is illegal for backwash or chlorinated pool water to be discharged
to the storm drain system or a waterway!

If you need to drain your pool to the environment, take the following steps:

1. Dechlorinate your pool. Chlorine will dissipate from pool water if the chlorination system is turned off for several days or
chlorine additions are stopped. If rapid dechlorination is necessary, chemical additives can be used. Before draining, water
must be tested for residual chlorine. Make sure that chiorine levels are below 0.1 mg/L. Chlorine test kits can be purchased from
pool supply stores.

7 checkfthe pH. Ideally, the pH should be between 6.5 and 7.5. A pH of less than 5 and greater than 8.5 can be harmful to
aquatic life.

3. If necessary, filter your water. Is your water cloudy? High amounts of suspended solids can make pool water cloudy and is
an indicator that there is algae, bacteria, sediment, or other debris present. Before draining your pool, use a filter to remove as
much of the suspended solids as possible.

4. Minimize erosion. Don’t discharge water onto bare or loose soil. Drain the pool as slowly as practical to
avegetated area of land.

5. Ensure that pool water is free of algaecides. Algaecides and other chemicals in pool water can harm plant
and animal life in downstream waterways.

Local laws on pool discharges vary, so check your city and county ordinances. Contact a pool professional
for assistance in making sure you properly drain your pool and protect our community and waterways. Cl

For additional information, please visit us online at www.clemson.edu/carolinaclear and find out more
about ways you can protect water quality.

Carolina Clear is a program of the Clemson University Cooperative

Extension Service. Information has been adapated from the EPA and 1
is provided by Faculty and Cooperative Extension Agents. Clemson CLEMSON Caro"na

University offers its programs to people of all ages, regardless of race,
color, sex, religion, national origin, disability, political beliefs, sexual COOPERATIVE EXTENSION
orientation, marital or family status and is an equal opportunity employer.




Welcome Aboard, New Members!

Please welcome the following members, who have joined LHA since our last newsletter.

New Family Memberships

¢ Cheryl Ballieu * Jack & Anita Horneman ¢ Linda Reyes

* Gail Brazil ¢ Steve Johnson e Guido & Ellen Sacchi
* John & Jane Carson * Dale Kinworthy * Dana Scott

* Richard & Rejena Clark * John Lecher ¢ Ray Williams

* Betty Hohman * Beverly Johnson and Bob Reaser

New Community & Business Members

* Anderson Motorsports ¢ Baldwin Point HOA

We are especially grateful to the following members for their
Special Donations

e J. William Butler e Jeff & Roz Eckardt ¢ Jane Skinner Martin
* Eric Cunningham + Adam Florence « John & Preston McAfe
* B.M. & Mary Lynn Eberhart * Robert J. Lord o Mr. & Mrs. Wait Whitney

Thank you for your support of LHA's work “For the Sake of the Lake!”

Please remember to update your email
~ address to make sure you're getting the latest
. LHA news, meeting notices and action alerts!

Not sure we have your current email address? |
Send an email to
membership@lakehartwellassociation.org

LHA respects the privacy of its members and  ©
does not share contact information, including |
email addresses, with anyone.
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mmunity and Business members that generously support LHA!

Their contact information and website links are available on LHA website!

Ada Lee Birnie

Anderson Motorsports =
Jeff Rasnick (864) 225-0561

Anderson Area Chamber of Commerce
Pamela Christopher (864) 226-3454

Anderson Regional Joint Water System
Scott Willett (864) 231-5987

Baldwin Point HOA *
Jane Brown (864) 654-9552

Big Water Marina
Jane Davis (864) 226-3339

Bill Brissey Real Estate
Bill Brissey (864) 226-7380

Brysan Utility Contractors, Inc.
Christopher Barber (770) 985-4606

BuyHartwellLake.com, LLC
Don Cleveland (864) 225-2480

Byers Precision Fabricators
Roger Byers (828) 233-2342

Carolina WaterSports
Chad Hodges (864) 332-0090

Chapman Design Group, Inc.
Don Chapman. AIA, CMB (864) 332-0090

Chickasaw Point Property Owners Association
Lisa Rose (864) 972-3680

Clearwater Shores Community

Peggy Smith (678) 234-2899

Clemson Marina & Campground
Mike Jansen & Allen Revak (864) 653-6767

Coldwell Banker Fort Realty
Fort Oglesby (888) 409-5054

Collins Dock, Inc.
Tammy Collins (864) 225-2551

Currahee Club
Andrew Ward (706) 827-1700

Custom Dock Systems, Inc.
Don Haynie (864) 225-2393

Dispute Resolution & Mediation Services
Herb Burnham (864) 202-5204

Dynamic Merchant Systems
Danny McMullen (864) 906-5446

Eric & Tara Nilsson

Friends of Lake Keowee Society (FOLKS)
Ben Turetzky (864) 882-3655

Grady's Great Qutdoors
John Phillips (864) 226-5283

Greg & Barb Collins

Hart County Chamber of Commerce
Nicki Meyer (706) 376-8590

Hartwell Lake News
Angie Wilson (864) 934-3952

Hartwell Marina & Boat Sales
Brent Tew (706) 376-5441

IPC Supply, Inc.
Lynn McLay (864) 226-1588

J & S Shoreline
Angie Johnson (706) 377-4891

JC Sports
Jeff Crouch (864) 882-4212

Kroeger Marine Construction, Inc
Dave Kroeger (864) 882-7671

Lake & Watershed Association of
South Carolina (LWASC) - Richard Locke

Lake Hartwell Sail & Power Squadron
Peter Stevenson (864) 444-3297

Lakeside Chiropractic, LLC
Dr. Cindy Pradhan, DC (864) 224-7660

Marine Specialties, Inc.
Thomas M. Child (864) 260-9700

Matthew Nasrallah, Attorney-at-Law
(877) 266-3694

MecCullough Properties
W. E. McCullough (864) 877-5940

Mike Sanders Boat Storage
Michael W Sanders (864) 231-0100

New Harbor Light Marina
Larry Rich (706) 356-4119

Old Stone Tractor Company
Ben Griffin (864) 225-4639

Palmetto Commercial Refrigeration, Inc.
Lance Owens (864) 277-6156

Palmetto State Transportation Co. Inc.
Bob Dumit (864) 672-3800

Paradise Point Inc
‘William Roberts (404) 788-7528

Phil Jewelers
Phil Silverstein (864) 226-7635

* New Members

Piling-Guard.Com
John Rowley (704) 616-7114

Pinnacle Bank

D. Scott Wilson (706) 283-2854

PIP Printing
Theresa O'Rourke (864) 225-1471

Portman Marina
Dave Freeman (864) 287-3211

Ralph Hayes Toyota
Marty Crossley (864) 437-8808

Sanctuary Pointe, LLC
Robert Daffin (404) 384-6229

Seminole Point Property Owner's Association
Senator Kevin Bryant

SpotOnTheLake.com
Tom Miller (678) 469-9917

SSC/Floatair Boatlifts, Greenville, SC
R.J. Foster (864) 467-1806

Strickland Marine Center
Dave Strickland (864) 225-0145

Sullivan’s Metropolitan Grill
Bill & Sabra Nickas (864) 226-8945

Swaney’s Point Association
Debbie Cornwell (864) 242-1612

T N Construction
Thad Strickland (864) 574-2113

Teakwood Plantation HOA
Bob Brohm (864) 287-2534

Tugaloo Bay Property Owners, Lavonia, GA
Buddy Browning

Upstate Forever
Brad Wyche (864) 250-0500

USA Corps of Engineers
George Bramlette (888) 893-0678

View Point Lot Owners Association

‘Water Education & Environmental Center
Charlie Gibson (864) 646-7729

‘Watermark Realty
Pat Rowland (706) 356-2121

William Callahan, DDS
(864) 647-9000
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' Lake Hartwell Association '
I P.O. Box 2122 | Anderson, SC 29622 Fall 2014 I
I Membership Application I
1 You may mail this Membership Application form with your check to LHA at the above address, |
| or visit the LHA website (see above) to make a secure credit card payment! |
| Membership Information: Check all that apply |
| O New O Renewal [ Address Change  Amount Paid § |
QO Family 835 0O Community, Association or Business $100
I y ty I
I 0 Gift Membership O Additional Donation § I
Name
I SPOUSE,S Name (If Family Membership) l
| Mailing Address 1
| City State Zip |
I Phone(H) (W) |
I Cell Email I
Occupation(s): Yours Spouse’s
I (If retived, check here Q and give former occupations above) I
| Lake Address County |
(*if Gift, Your Name & Address)
| |
J Make checks payable to Lake Hartwell Association, Inc. '
I Send to address above O |
L — e - - = " = L8 _-— L -} el — — — = — i=_ ] i ) =) = = = J



